
2021 ANNUAL SYMPOSIUM 
SAFETY PROTOCOL/REQUIREMENTS 

 
 
Your health and safety are extremely important to us and we plan to do everything we 
can to make things safe and comfortable at the ATAA Symposium.     
 
ATAA has been and will continue to monitor issues related to Covid-19 in Austin, Texas.  
While things are fluid and this may evolve over time to keep up with current best 
practices, this is the safety protocol that we are currently planning to follow for the 
2021 Annual Symposium, September 23-25, 2021, at the Austin Marriott Downtown:   
 

• Proof of vaccination or a negative Covid-19 test (within 72 hours of check in) will 
be required to attend the symposium.  This will be checked at time of onsite 
check in for symposium. 

 
• Masks will be required by all attendees, exhibitors and ATAA staff while in the 

meeting room space, exhibit hall, ballroom foyers and registration area.  Masks 
should be worn properly over the nose and mouth.  As of this date, the Austin 
Marriott staff are also required to mask.  However, other than staff, there is no 
mask ordinance in effect at the hotel. There will be masks available at the 
registration desk if one is needed. 

 
• Hand sanitizing stations will be placed throughout our contracted meeting space 

and available in all meeting rooms and the registration desk. 
 
If you cannot attend the symposium in-person, all program sessions will be video 
recorded and available for viewing after the symposium.  The price for viewing the 
recorded program is the same as the price for attending in person.   
 
ATAA staff is in the process of applying for CLE accreditation for the recorded version of 
the symposium.  While most states will accredit the recorded program, there may be a 
very few states that will not.  ATAA cannot guarantee state CLE approval. 
 
ATAA will keep you apprised of any changes related to this safety protocol between 
now and the time of the symposium. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to email Lori Tepper at 
Lori@TruckLawAcademy.org.  
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